
HARYANA COLLEGE TEACHERS’ ASSOCIATION 

(Affiliated to AIFUCTO) 

Name of The College Unit :                 

            Dated : 5-10-2010 

To 

 The  Chief Minister, 

 Haryana, 

             

Subject:  Request To  Implement New Pension Policy In  Govt. Aided Private Colleges 

Hon’ble  Sir,  

 

   With utmost regards, we wish to draw your kind attention towards the agonizing fact that  the 

New Pension Policy covering recently recruited teachers has not been implemented  in the 

Govt. Aided Colleges. This is leading to a genuine anxiety and sense of disappointment among 

the recently recruited teachers – a section of teachers who have come to teaching profession on 

regular basis only due to your visionary outlook and generosity. Their very entrance owes to 

your forward looking decision of filling up vacant posts in the Govt. Aided Colleges.                          

  

We request the govt. to start the  deduction of P.F. of the affected section of teachers without 

delay. We also wish to bring to your kind notice that  other section of teachers in higher 

education is facing this discriminaton.    

 

 

 We request you to resolve this genuine problem with  your kind and immediate 

intervention.  

With thanks     

    ( Members of HCTA) 

Copy To:  

1. The  Education Minster, Haryana  

2. The Finance Minister, Haryana 



 

                                                  

 


